
Aversion to the revised 
Territory Coordinator Legislation. 

 
Dear Sir I have lived in Alice Springs for the past 26 years and 
moved there from Melbourne because I fell in love with the 
country around Alice Springs. 
I am extremely concerned about the continued spread of the 
invasive buffel grass and the subsequent hot destructive wild 
fires that are ruining the country around Alice. I also am very 
concerned about the Territory Government giving possible 
permission to companies for fracking and other companies 
for the unrestricted use of water. 
I am strongly against the C L P’s revised Territory Coordinators 
Legislation, as it will allow the Chief Minister and the Territory 
Coordinator to override many established procedures and 
democratic processes and laws, that effect our environment 
and its resources. It needs consideration and scrutiny before 
any decisions are made that affect the long -term health of 
our environment in the Territory. 
 
Thankyou Henry Smith. 
 
 
 
 
 


	Revised Territory Coordinator Legislation.
	Aversion to the revised (002)

